From: simoliunass@netscape.net

To: CEO@GLWATER.org
Subject: Public Comment to GLWA Board Meeting on September 216, 2018
Date: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 9:29:56 AM

Detroit schools found out that they have lead in drinking water. Of course, this problem is for all GLWA
drinking water users. The only solution is carbon filtration at plant and / or at the faucet, while the former
might be sufficient. You can contact me for free advice.
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